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Dear IFSCC friends,  
 
Following the very successful Congress back in 2006 
in Osaka, the Japanese Society is happy and proud to 
announce that an IFSCC Congress is coming back 
once again to the “Land of the Rising Sun” in 2020.  
 
We would like to commit ourselves in devoting our 
utmost to ensure that your visit and participation in the 
Congress will be enjoyable, meaningful and 
worthwhile. Meanwhile, we would also like to expose 

ourselves to you. Generally known as a bunch of shy 
people, we the Japanese, have unique traditions and 
cultures many of which are reflected in our activities at 
SCCJ (the Japanese Society). It would be interesting 
to give you a glimpse of our activities through the 
IFSCC Newsletter and we wish to do so on a frequent 
basis. You might end up getting a totally different 
impression of us, hopefully for the better!! 

 
■SCCJ General Meeting  
THE SOCIETY OF COSMETIC CHEMISTS OF 
JAPAN （ SCCJ ） General Meeting took place on 
Tuesday June 2nd 2015. It was confirmed that the 
Society will be strongly united in hosting a successful 

IFSCC Congress in 2020. A preparatory committee 
will be set up to plan a meaningful Congress to all 
cosmetic scientists worldwide. Please look forward to 
2020.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

A glimpse of the General Meeting           A scene at the get-together 

 
■CITE Japan 
The 7th Cosmetic Ingredients & Technology Exhibition 
Japan was held hosted by the Federation of Japanese 
Cosmetic Ingredients Associations and co-hosted by 
the SCCJ. The Exhibition closed with great success 

attracting more attendants from neighbors in Asia than 
the previous show. The next show will be held 2 years 
later (Wednesday May 31st to Friday June 2nd 2017) 
at the same venue, Pacifico Yokohama. 

  

     

   

 



 

■Zone 2 Meeting 

The second IFSCC Zone 2 Meeting of the year was 
held on June 4th. Representatives of 11 out of 14 
IFSCC Societies belonging to Zone 2 gathered to 
actively discuss and exchange information on ASCS 

Conference and matters related to IFSCC. The next 
Meeting will be held in September during the IFSCC 
Conference in Zurich Switzerland. 
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